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STATE of ALASKA DEPARTMENT of TRANSPORTATION & PUBLIC FACILITIES

Planned Project Details:

MP 379 to 397:

•  Work is expected to start at the end of May 2016. 

•  �The project will include installing fish passage culverts and 
raising the grade of the highway to prevent flood damage. 

•  �Expect additional truck traffic, commercial traffic and DELAYS. 

MP 397 to 415.2:

•  Work is expected to start at the beginning of June 2016.

•  �Upon completion, this section of the Dalton Highway will have 
raised grade, sturdier embankments, new culverts and a new 
crushed aggregate surface. 

•  Expect flagging and PILOT CAR operations with DELAYS.

For more information, call DOT at 322-5953 (MP 379-397) or 957-1331 (MP 397-415.2)  
or visit AlaskaNavigator.org. 

The DOT&PF operates Federal Programs without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, 
or disability. Full Title VI Nondiscrimination Policy: dot.alaska.gov/tvi_statement.shtml. To file a 
complaint go to: dot.alaska.gov/cvlrts/titlevi.shtml.
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DALTON HIGHWAY  
MP 379-397 and MP 397-415.2 RECONSTRUCTION

The Alaska Department of Transportation, in partnership with Cruz 

Construction and Brice, Inc., is working to reconstruct the Dalton 

Highway. Improvements include raising the grade, replacing culverts 

and surfacing the road. We will do our best to keep you informed as 

work progresses and appreciate your patience and cooperation  

during construction. These projects are expected to be complete  

by October 2017.


